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THE  
GRANGE ACADEMY 
Wade Deacon Trust 

A community that works together to create an exceptional learning journey for all. 

A Message from the Principal 

 

This Week: 

 Students returning to school 

 Welcome New Year 7 

 Outstanding Primary Work 

 Home Learning Superstars 

 Outstanding Secondary Work 

 Hegarty Heroes, WoW, SMSC, 

Thought of the Week 

 

 

Our first day of mass testing started on Thursday 4th March and has been a 

huge success. Over 400 tests have been completed this week as we prepare 

for students to return to school next week. Thank you and well done to our 

Lateral Flow testing team and to all of the parents/carers who have sent their 

children in for testing so far. If you have not yet given consent for your child 

to have a Lateral Flow Test, please click here to complete the online form 

before your child’s allocated test date. 

Mass Testing off to a flying start 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming all the students back to school next week. Since January there has 
been a monumental effort from our community. I am sure you agree that staff have done an incredible job in ensuring 
excellent home learning whilst maintaining provision for key worker and vulnerable students in school. I am incredibly 
grateful for the work you have undertaken with your child(ren) at home – we really appreciate all you have done. The 
support staff in school have ensured that the LFD testing centre has provided weekly testing for both students and staff, 
which in turn ensures a safe and secure environment. All of the above has required a collective effort to support our 
school community, which has been done so well. 

 

I am delighted that, in September, we will have our biggest Secondary intake for a number of years and this further  
supports the significant improvements we have, and will continue to make. This is down to the high expectations we 
have instilled in the students and ensured they continue to ‘Aspire for Excellence.’ With that in mind I would like your 
support, again, to ensure that all students are well prepared for their return next week; I want them to look smart in full 
school uniform, come to school well equipped with stationery and their PE kit, ensure they have a face covering 
(Secondary) and also embrace the challenges they will face for the remainder of the year. 

 

I know many students will be nervous about the return for many reasons, but seeing their friends and teachers again will 
ensure these nerves quickly disappear. I am sure you are aware much of the news coverage has been around ‘catch up’ 
and students falling behind etc. With your support, and the support of the excellent teachers here, we will ensure that no 
child is disadvantaged, feels they cannot achieve or left behind. Each and every child, around the country, will have felt 
the same throughout this pandemic and it is our job to work together and ensure we support them as they return to 
school. 

 

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support, and stay safe. 

Mr Critchley 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kGSC6rbgAk2BMLvfMAKGDOzA-OeurWdPp2KNJegF3ZxUMlQ4QUROTlNCNFkyTTFCU0k0RlE5MkRCVy4u&fbclid=IwAR33iWH4zKa8ymMRJIrx2HGE9MD4VIEAeVXsNE2lj5ruhp_C2AjO-4FWLDU
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Students returning to school 

This week so far, we have had over 80% of Year 7-11 students through our doors to administer their own Lateral 

Flow Tests.  

These tests will be repeated next week on the following days: 

 Monday 8th March       Tuesday 9th March  

 9:00am 11WLM & 11MNY       9:00am 9WNG & 9FOS  

 9:40am 11RDD & 11MEY       9:40am 9OCA & 9CLN  

 10:20am 11FRL         10:20am 8OGN & 8ALN  

 11:00am 10CRZ & 10PAI       11:00am 8CLR & 8KN  

 12:10pm 10COP & 10MCG       12:10pm 8LIG  

 12:50pm 10MCN         12:50pm 7ELT & 7GRC  

           1:30pm 7RLG & 7DUN  

All Secondary students will then return to school on Wednesday 10th March. 

The same year group bubbles will apply when students return as we had in place in September. The staggered start 

times will also still be in place. 
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 Start Time Break Time Lunch Time Finish Time 

Without  

siblings 

Finish Time With 

Primary siblings 

Finish Time With 

Secondary  

siblings 

Nursery 8.30am

(mornings) 

12pm 

(afternoons) 

Nursery and  

Reception pupils 

will have  

continuous  

access to outside 

11.30am-

12.15pm 

3.15pm 

11.30am 

(mornings) 

3.15pm 

(afternoons) 

2.55pm 2.35pm 

Year 1 - 2 8.50am 10.50-11.05am 11.30am-

12.15pm 

2.45pm 2.55pm 2.35pm 

Year 3 - 6 8.50am 9.50-10.05am 12.05pm-

12.50pm 

2.45pm 2.55pm 2.35pm 
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to our new Year 7 cohort 

We wanted to take the opportunity to congratulate and welcome all of the students who have been given a 
place to start with us as one of our new Year 7 students in September.  

 

Whether you are continuing at The Grange after studying within our Primary phase, or if you are joining us 
from another Primary school, we are really looking forward to getting to know you over the coming 
months. We know that the move from Year 6 to Year 7 can be a little bit scary, but please do not worry! 
We are here to support you through your transition and we will give you plenty of opportunities to ask 
questions, get to know the school, meet the teachers and also make new friends before you begin with us 
in September.  

 

We have lots of events and activities planned before September and we will ensure that all students  
receive the transition they need to make a really positive start. See you all soon and in the meantime,  
enjoy your remaining time in Year 6. 

 

 

 

    Mr Beavon      Miss Cooney  

   Director of Transition    Assistant Progress Leader 
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Outstanding Primary Work 
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Home Learning Superstars 

Number of quizzes completed 

 Masters 

Name Coins Earned 

Harry F (Cedar) 22,230 

Alex Mck (Willow) 15,489 

Isabelle F (Pine) 13,800 

Isobel Mc (Oak) 11,343 

Maggie T (Cedar) 7,432 

Name Coins Earned 

Millie B (Violet) 7,428 

Harry B(Blue) 6,397 

Kian J (Blue) 3,549 
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 Hegarty Heroes 

How you can help:  
 

Encourage the use of the word in speaking and writing;  

model the use of the word when you talk.  

WoW - Word of the Week 
 

Word of the Week (WoW) is our weekly investigation into vocabulary. 

Each week we look at a high-frequency, useful word (which may be 

difficult to interpret) and explore the definition, sounds, spelling, word-

families, grammar and history surrounding it.  

 

 (week beginning 1st
 
March)  

This week’s word is  

adjective (noun) 

- a word that describes a noun (the name of a thing or a place) 

 

(week beginning 8th March) 

This week’s word is 

prime (adjective) 

-first 

-of first importance; main 

-of the best possible quality; excellent 

 

prime number (noun) 

special numbers, greater than 1, that have exactly two factors  

Thought of the Week 

SMSC 

1st—7th March 2021 

British Values - Mutual Respect and Tolerance 

When we buy drinks from a shop, there are always 

lots to choose from. We can choose the drink we 

like best, but should also think about how much 

plastic we are buying and try to reuse drink bottles 

as much as we can. 

 

UN Rights of a Child 

Children have the right to live in a clean and safe 

environment. Companies who package their  

products using recyclable materials can support 

children with this. 

All homework in maths is now set weekly on  

hegartymaths.com. If you would like to know 

more please check the link on the school  

website. 

Maths Definitions 

We are living on this 

planet as if we had  

another one to go to. 
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